Newsletter



Newsletter: 04.04.2022

This is the last week of term and there is so much for us to fit in! Thank you for all of your support this term and it has been great to have some events where you have been able to come into school with your child.



We have 2 INSET days left this year. The Academy will be closed to all pupils - Friday 24th June 2022 and Friday 8th July 2022. Our last day of the school year is Thursday 21st July

Sunflower Challenge

With the support of our parent group and the Co-Op in Lawrence Weston, we are launching the whole school #coopsunflowerchallenge after Easter.



Every child, in every class, will be pro-

vided with the resources needed to plant their own sunflower. They will then be given an instruction booklet to support them and we will monitor the growth of the sunflowers until the end of Term 6.

The parent group will be posting updates on the Oasis Academy Long Cross Facebook page. Let's see if we can brighten up the year with lots of beautiful sunflowers.

Will we get enough golden tickets?

We are hoping that the mobile climbing wall will arrive on site this week. In order for every class to have a turn we need a few more golden tickets!

Whenever a class has all children in school they are awarded with a golden ticket. Let's see how many we can end the term with.

If we are successful, each class with have one slot. Please support your child to be in school every day on time this week so that they do not miss their slot



Key dates

4th to 8th April - Easter family events

6th April - Y6 and Y3 visit to church for Easter service

8th April - Last day of term for all children

25th April - First day of term 5 for all children

25th April - First day of term 5 for all children

2nd May - Bank holiday— Academy closed to all pupils

9th to 12th May - Year 6 Statutory Tests (SATs) week

16th May - Photographer in - Y6 individual photos only

27th May - Last day of term for all children

Police visit

On Thursday some of our local Police



are going to come and visit the Academy. They will be bringing their van onto the playground at lunchtime for the children to look at and ask questions about. They will aso share information about their role.

After lunch, they will be delivering some workshops to Year 6 on staying safe and looking after the community.